
 

 
 
 
 

Community Initiatives Fund Update 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 10, Seskéha/August 2018) As of the July 6 extended deadline, the Community 
Initiatives Fund (CIF) received a total of twenty nine (29) applicants representing eighteen (18) 
community groups and organizations. Two applications were withdrawn or incomplete. 
 
The Oversight and Review Committee is now in the process of individually evaluating the twenty 
seven (27) remaining applications based on CIF criteria and guidelines. 
 
Applicants will be notified in early September about the status of their proposals. The Committee 
appreciates everyone's patience while the evaluations are underway. 
 
For more information on the CIF, go to www.kahnawakefund.com. 
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About the CIF of Kahnawà:ke 
The CIF was created to fund projects that improve the socio-economic condition within the Territory 
through the development of positive and sustainable initiatives. 
 
For more information on the CIF: 
Charleen Schurman, CIF Coordinator 
514-245-1863 
cif@kahnawakefund.com  
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